From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

To: “Elliott, Tom"

Cc: Nathan Luoma (nluoma@sm-energy.com); jamos@blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: SM Energy - Parkway Delaware Unit #704 Workplan 10-7-2014

Date: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 10:35:00 AM

RE: SM Energy * Parkway Delaware Unit #704 * 30-015-30028 * 2RP-2551
Tom,

This work plan is approved with the following stipulations:
» The trench at AH-2 must show a full delineation of chlorides present;
» BLM approval required;
» Please map the location of the temporary well (TMW-1).

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
(575)748-1283 ext.101

From: Elliott, Tom [mailto:Tom.Elliott@tetratech.com]

Sent: Friday, October 10, 2014 10:56 AM

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov

Cc: Nathan Luoma (nluoma@sm-energy.com)

Subject: SM Energy - Parkway Delaware Unit #704 Workplan 10-7-2014

Heather and Jim,

Please find attached the Work Plan for the spill at the SM Energy — Parkway Delaware Unit #704
injection line. If you have any questions please let me know.

Thanks,

Tom Elliott | Project Manager / Environmental Scientist

Phone: 432.687.8120 | Mobile 432-631-0348 | Fax:432.682.3946
Tom.Elliott@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech | Complex World, CLEAR SOLUTIONS™

4000 N. Big Spring | Suite 401 | Midland, TX 79705 | www.tetratech.com
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not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.



